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On October 31st, 2016, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, Dean, along with Assist. Prof. Dr.
Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International Relations, and Dr. Piyatip Khuntayaporn
welcomed Prof. Mark Zabriskie and the delegation from College of Pharmacy, Oregon Health & Science
University, USA. On this occasion, they had a chance to discuss about mutual collaboration between
two institutions regarding student rotation and research collaboration.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1900


